




RE ARG670861 Hwy 112 Replacement (1)
 From: Swope, Amanda <Amanda.Swope@blackhillscorp.com>
 Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 3:55 PM

 To: Temple, Jessica
 Subject: RE: ARG670861, Hwy 112 Replacement

 Attachments: Disclosure 2016.pdf

 Follow Up Flag: Follow up
 Flag Status: Flagged

Attached is the most recent disclosure statement.  The discharge will only contain 
water used for 
hydrostatic testing and there are no other substances that are not monitored in the 
water.  

Amanda Swope – Environmental Professional
Black Hills Energy Arkansas 
655 East Millsap Road, Suite 104
Fayetteville, AR  72703
Desk: 479-582-7804  |  Mobile: 479-387-4839  
www.blackhillsenergy.com
Amanda.Swope@blackhillscorp.com

From: Temple, Jessica [mailto:TEMPLEJ@adeq.state.ar.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 2:03 PM 
To: Swope, Amanda <Amanda.Swope@blackhillscorp.com> 
Subject: ARG670861, Hwy 112 Replacement

*** This email is from an EXTERNAL sender *** 
Use caution before responding. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or 
unexpected email. If this email appears to be sent from a BHC employee or 
department, verify its 
authenticity before acting or responding. Contact the Helpdesk with any questions. 
 
Amanda,

The Department is in receipt of the NOI for the Hwy 112 Replacement project located 
in Cave Springs, 
AR.  Before the permit can be processed any further, we will need a recent 
Disclosure Statement.  Also 
please confirm that the discharge contains only water used for hydrostatic testing 
and that there are no 
substances that are not monitored by the effluent limits in the permit.

Thanks,
Jessica Temple
Engineer
ADEQ-Office of Water Quality
501-682-0621

 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from Black Hills 
Corporation, its affiliate or subsidiary, which may be confidential 
or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or 
entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be 
aware the disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this 
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RE ARG670861 Hwy 112 Replacement (1)
information is prohibited. If you received this electronic transmission 
in error, please reply to sender immediately; then delete this message without 
copying it or further reading.
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